Walter Tacquard

From: William Loven [bloven@aquawsc.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 8:22 PM

To: walter@centexairport.com

Cc: Carol Kostelka; David Fleming; Perry Steger

Subject: Aqua Water Says Thanks!

Dear Walter:

I just want to send you a short note on behalf of Aqua Water Supply commending you and your team on coming into Aqua with the most complete, professional and comprehensive plans for a project that we have seen to date. Your firm has raised the bar and set a new standard for the completeness of planning with respect to commercial development companies. Each of my colleagues has commented on how impressed they were with your thorough planning and the choice of your Professional Engineer. Speaking on behalf of my entire staff, we really look forward to helping you make your airport project a complete success!

Please don't hesitate to contact me personally.

Warmest regards,

Bill Loven

William E. Loven
General Manager
Aqua Water Supply Corporation
415 Old Austin Highway
Drawer P
Bastrop, TX 78602

- o) 512 303 3943
- c) 512 289 9945
- e) bloven@aquawsc.com www.aquawsc.com

